
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

29th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Strike Action by Members of the National Education Union – Wednesday 5th July & Friday 7th July 

I am writing to inform you about strike action that is being taken by members of the National Education Union 

(NEU) on Wednesday 5th July & Friday 7th July and to advise you about arrangements for the school on those days. 

As head teacher, I am responsible, in consultation with the chair of governors, for deciding what will happen in 

our school on the days of the strike. My decision has been informed by the risk assessment that I have carried out 

to determine the impact of the strike on the health and safety of pupils and staff.  The decision I have made is 

that I will keep the school open as normal for all pupils on both days. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr S P Robertson 

Executive Head Teacher 

 


